
  Parental Advisory Committee Meeting Minutes 

 

September 15, 2025 10am PST 

 

Meeting called to order. 

 

Treasurers Report: We have $24,615.95 in our main account. $4603.29 in our gaming 
account. $3000 approx. to come out for popcorn machine and approx. $5000 from our 
gaming grant to be added mid October. 

Principals Report: Currently the school has 14 divisions, the same as last year. We have 
new teachers joining the school this year: Division One, Grade 5: Mansi Satikuvar, Division 
Three, Grade 4: Matthew Jeang, Division Five, Grade 4: Alida St. Jean, Division Six, Grades 
Three/Four: Julie Shushack, Division Eight, Grade 3: Justine Eaton, Division Ten, Grade 2: 
Joy Falk. Vanessa Fleury and Samantha Fisher for ISW, Jaimie Carr LSS, Deanna Lew PE and 
Shelby Patrick LCC. 

-This year we will be working on an online school calendar for staff.  

-September 29th (Monday) Is our first pro D-Day and it is an admin day. Staff will be -
continuing their journey on truth and reconciliation. September 30th is a day for truth and 
reconciliation and there is no school. 

-Break the rules will be once a term.  

-Meet the teacher night is September 25th 5:00 to 6:00 PM PAC will be handing out a treat 
(popcorn) 

-Terry Fox run is September 24th at 1:30 PM. 

-Pumpkin carving night to be announced. 

Fundraisers: We will be doing the current fundraisers as listed below (term 1): 

Great little coupon book 

Community Values coupon book 



Fritters and Friends Donuts as well as Krispy Kreme Donuts and SinAmen Co 

Neufeld Farms (waiting on dates and these will have the fall/winter menu and we will bring 
it back in the spring for the barbeque menu) 

Book fair happening November 17th to 21st and it is a winter Wonderland theme 

Grade 5 grad we will be doing lots of fundraising. There will be a Facebook page live in a few 
weeks. 

Hot Lunch: We currently have the following scheduled for hot lunch for term 1: popcorn 
day, Booster Juice/ Little Caesars, Subway, Mandarin Garden, Fritters & Friends, Ocean 
Pizza, Red Robins, TCBY seasonal flavors, Popeyes, Pita pit. All dates confirmed.  

Added discussions: Christmas Angel tree- the PAC was asked to donate more money but 
we are waiting on numbers from last year. Then, a vote would be in place. 

Playground equipment- small green playground to be replaced. It is very expensive but we 
can start the process and apply for grants. 

Hot lunch donations- donations to be continued by Ms. Lack and we're looking into a 
lottery system for extras to ensure fairness. 

Voting: A vote was put forward for the PAC to donate $8 per student for one field trip this 
year. All voted yes.  

 

Meeting Adjourned. 

 


